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From: dnklynch dnklynch

To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: Extension of State Of Emergency

Date: Thursday, 3 March 2022 1:00:24 PM

Dear Sir/Madam

I am writing to express my complete disapproval for the extension of the State of
Emergency Bill til 31st October 2022.

Initially the State of Emergency was created based on the number of COVID deaths in
Queensland and COVID numbers that have been proven (and outwardly stated on national
television) to have been vastly overstated.

- ABS data as of 31 January 2022 states that only 69 people have died from Covid, and
whilst these deaths are regrettable, most of them were of people over 80 years of age, and
most had co-morbidities. This data shows that there IS NO PANDEMIC but there IS a
scare-mongering campaign being waged on our population.

- The ABS also stated that 791 people took their own lives during this so-called pandemic.
People aren't coping with the lockdowns and job losses. The mental health situation is
more of a pandemic than the pandemic!!

- According to statistics from the budget review on social security and welfare, in 2020 the
New Start and Jobseeker payments rose by 97.5% and spent $28.2 billion dollars on
corona virus measures. That's ludicrous. We, as a country, cannot keep this up. It's
stalling our economy under the pretence of Covid and "keeping us safe" when there IS NO
THREAT.

- Small businesses are the backbone of our country and these mandates are ruining them!!

- The experimental injections that are purported to be safe and effective are anything but.
The TGA website for vaccine injuries states:

- 759 deaths
- 2361 reports of pericarditis
- 1087 reports of myocarditis

There are many other side effects not mentioned which include still births and
miscarriages. I have no doubt that these figures aren't even nearly close to the real figures
because, as it was stated on national television, they have not be reporting correctly.

- Australia is supposed to be a democratic country and the power should be in the hands of
the elected government WHO REPRESENT AND WORK FOR THE PEOPLE. These
emergency powers are definitely democratic. They are being used to instil fear into their
citizens, restrict and control us and it goes against our human rights. We, as human beings,
should have full rights to bodily autonomy.

- many other countries have stopped the mandates and some states in America never even
enacted.

- many doctors and nurses have been stood down for opposing the vaccine rollout because

of their serious side effects. These are front line medical personnel who, collectively, have
thousands of years experience. They are giving INFORMED CONSENT AND BEING
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SILENCED. Why is this so??

The so-called Covid crisis 1s over and there is absolutely no reason to extend the State of
Emergency. Our state needs to start to recover. We need to be able to go back to work,
we need to socialise (basic human need), we need to be able to visit family. We need our
elected government to start listening to the people who pay their wages.

kind regards

Kay Lynch
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